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Please change all Government policies, actions, education and information to support plant based 
food options (not animal based food options) for the following reasons: 

This will help mitigate the climate emergency and it is healthier for individuals and will reduce harms 
and health care costs. It is also a much more ethical approach to enable animals to live without the 
high levels of harm they currently endure (especially in factory farms). 

Please ensure your discussions, policies and actions are not influenced by lobbying from key groups 
with vested interests. 

I thank you for your time and consideration, 

Carole Meade 


